
Welcome back to Term 3
We hope everyone enjoyed a relaxing and fun break and is feeling energised and ready for another
busy term. Over the holiday period, work on our Administration building has continued and staff are
very pleased with how our new space is coming together. I expect the front office will remain in the
library for the remainder of this term, with an anticipated moving date early in Term 4. Unfortunately,
the resurfacing of the area outside the library did not occur during the break; it is scheduled for
completion next school holidays.

Our next P&C Meeting will be held on Wednesday 26 July 2023 at 6pm in the school library. You will
be able to access the school from the Graeme Street entrance. 

School Reports went home on Tuesday. If your child was absent, they will be given their report when
they return to school. If a copy of the report is needed for a parent who is not living with the child,
please message your child's teacher.

Week 1 award recipients will be listed in next week's newsletter, along with our Week 2 recipients. All
awards will be handed out at the Celebration Assembly in Week 5, on Friday 18th August.

Thursday 20th July - K-2 Mobile Dairy Excursion
Friday 21st July - P&C Pie Drive orders & money due
                            - Stage 3 Excursion - Medical & Dietary requirement forms due
Monday 24th July - 101 Days of Kinder Celebration & Dress Up day
Wednesday 26th to Friday 28th July - Stage 3 Excursion
Wednesday 26th July - P&C Meeting 6pm, School library
Friday 28th July- Schools Cup Netball

School Newsflash

Important Dates

Can you help?
We are in need of some
hay for our chickens.  If
you have any spare,
please contact the office.

PBL FOCUS - Responsibility
COLA Assessmbly Lines

1. On the bell, move directly to your lines. 
2. Quietly line up in two straight lines.
3. Hats off and put your belongings away. 
4. Eyes to the front, mouth closed, ears
listening.
6. After captain’s instructions listen to your
teacher.
5. Walk in lines to your room.


